
 
Announcement and Notice of Public Hearing 

 
The Oakland Housing Authority (OHA) has published a draft of proposed changes to the 
Administrative Plan, the policy document used to administer the Housing Choice Voucher 
program.  OHA will hold a public hearing on May 23, 2022 at 6:00 PM to hear public 
comments on the Administrative Plan.  The public is invited to attend and provide 
comments. 
 

Public Hearing Date:  Monday, May 23, 2022 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: Meeting is conducted as a Teleconference using Zoom.  To find the link, 
go to www.oakha.org 

Telephone: (510) 874-1512 or (510) 874-1517 

 
In addition, written comments will be accepted through 4:30 PM on Wednesday, June 21, 
2022.  Written comments should be mailed to Dominica Henderson, Executive Office, 
1619 Harrison Street, Oakland, California, 94612, or may be submitted by email to 
MTW@oakha.org.  
 
The Admin Plan provides information on policies regarding the Housing Choice Voucher 
program. 
   
Copies of the draft Admin Plan can be accessed on the Reports & Policies section of the 
Oakland Housing Authority’s website at www.oakha.org or by calling (510) 874-1512.  
 

 

Language translation services are available in 151 languages at all offices at no cost. 

所有辦公地點都會免費提供151種的外語翻譯服務○ 

Los servicios de traducción en 151 idiomas están disponibles en todos las oficinas sin ningún costo. 

 

Chuong trinh thông dịch đây đủ cho tơí 151 tíêng nói mỉên phí cho qúy vị đang có tại nhìêu văn phòng gần 

đây. 

To request interpretation services call (510) 874-1653. TDD number (510) 832-0633. 
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